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On the eve of 3 February 2021, the Association held its virtual General Meeting for the first quarter of 2021. The Meet
was sponsored by i-Ripple, enabler of My Suki which intends to have as itsÂ  groceries providers the members of
PAGASA. Online selling was a must-do proposition for supermarkets given the extended negative sales effect that the
pandemic was wreaking on food retailers.
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